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Gautho, Julia

From: Kathleen Schelhorse <kathleenandjosh@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 6:24 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Keep the Monte Fireworks

My family has had a home in the jewel box for almost 75 years and we’ve loved having the fireworks show here in 
Capitola for the past decade.  Yes. it causes traffic and it’s noisy but it’s also a great community event and we would hate 
to see it leave.  Please keep this wonderful family friendly event!   
 
3 Registered voters in Capitola, 
 
Amy Schelhorse  
Josh Schelhorse  
Amelia Schelhorse  
 
 
 


